
From: Heath, Stanley <stanley.heath@HQ.DHS.GOV>
To: Heath, Stanleystanley.heath@HQ.DHS.GOV

Date: 12/14/2016 12:13:01 PM
Subject: State & Local PIO contact list (Dec SICCL verification)

Attachments: SICCL 13 Dec_2016.xls

Colleagues,
 
Please find the latest version of the State Incident Communications Conference Line roster.  Changes to this 
month’s “SICCL” (rhymes with nickel) list are in yellow.
 
If you would like to discuss DHS incident communications, the NICCL or SICCL, feel free to contact the Director 
of Incident Communications:  Cicely.Waters@hq.dhs.gov
 “The SICCL (similar to the National Incident Communications Conference Line - NICCL) is a dedicated Federal-State 
incident communications conference line.  This standing communications resource can facilitate and ensure the 
inclusion, transmission, and exchange of incident management information, evacuee coordination, and messaging 
relating to all States and territories.  Access and use of this line will be managed by DHS Public Affairs.  Examples of 
information could include unclassified public affairs guidance supporting threat information, pending national 
decisions, and major incidents where updates are beneficial in support of State-Federal external affairs situational 
awareness.”  [Emergency Support Function #15 SOP]
 
As always, please email me if you have any changes.    There are two tabs on the SICCL:
 
State & Territory: Governor Press Staff, Homeland Security/Department of Public Safety/Emergency 
Management, State Police PIO
  
City:   Mayor Press Officer, City Manager Director of Communications, Police Dept PIO, Fire Dept PIO   
 
Stanley Heath
DHS Office of Public Affairs
Chief Planner
202-306-4035 (Iphone)
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